FLETCHER HILLS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL (619) 668-5820

June 2024

Dear Parents:

It is hard to believe that the school year has already come to an end. We are already beginning to look ahead and plan next year's schedules and activities. It is in this effort that we would like to help you and your student plan ahead.

The following is a list of supplies that your student will need next year in 2nd grade. We ask that you do the best you can to provide your child with these materials.

One Pencil Box (5x8), labeled with name, <u>filled with</u>:

- 2 sharpened pencils (not mechanical pencils)
- 1 box of 24 crayons
- 1 glue stick
- 2 erasers (non-pencil tip)
- 1 pair of non-pointed scissors
- 2 fine-tipped felt pens, black
- 1 highlighter, yellow
- 2 dry erase whiteboard markers, black
- 1 pair of headphones not earbuds

Several of the items above will be collected, stored, and shared throughout the year.

Items to Share:

- Box of multicultural crayons
- Pack of Expo Markers (black)
- Box of pencils (sharpened, if possible, prefer Ticonderoga)
- Pack of glue sticks
- Baby wipes
- Facial tissues
- Ream of white paper for photocopying (8½ x11)
- Ream of colored paper (8½x11, any color)
- Pack of black felt tip pens and/or black Sharpies
- 24 ct. Crayola crayons
- 24 ct. Crayola colored pencils
- 10 ct. Crayola markers
- Disinfecting wipes are appreciated if available

If you are unable to donate the above supplies, we will supply them for you. If you are able to donate more than the above, it would truly be appreciated. Any donations you can make will greatly improve our program. Several of the items above will be collected, stored, and shared throughout the year.

As always, we thank you for your help and support. Please do not hesitate to contact any of us if you have any questions. We will see you when school starts on August 8, 2024!

Sincerely.

The Second Grade Teachers